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Introduction 

1. The Panel has now heard from all parties who wished to be heard over the 
last three days, along with the Council in its plan change proponent capacity, 
and the Council in its regulatory capacity. We have now adjourned the 
hearing. 
 

2. This Minute outlines what will occur now, prior to the closure of the hearing.  

 
Right of reply 

3. Today, Mr Daysh for the Council in its capacity as plan change proponent 
provided us with a brief oral right of reply statement. However, Mr Daysh has 
requested to provide us with a more fulsome right of reply statement in 
writing. 
 

4. We have accepted that request and ask that such a statement be provided by 
5:00pm on Monday 17 December to Ms Proffitt at the Council. It should then 
be emailed to submitters and made available on the Council website.  

Next steps 

5. We note that we will be undertaking further site visits on Friday 14 December 
to the quarry and surrounds. At this point we do not envisage needing to enter 
submitters’ properties. If that should change we will contact submitters to 
request access. 
 

6. Following those site visits we will consider whether we require any further 
information. Once we are satisfied that we do not, and following receipt of the 
right of reply statement, we will close the hearing and advise of that occurring 
by way of a further Minute. 
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